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From:
To: <LMir1@nrc.gov>
Date: 9/3/04 2:51PM
Subject: Re: SECY/SRM re. Safety Culture

Leanne (I got it right this time!)--

Thank you for following up on the paper.

I will contact the person re. service water and urge him again to call the
hotline. He was afraid of being "found out" by his boss. I did tell him he
could make the call anonymously.

Thanks again.

Kymn

In a message dated 9/3/2004 2:46:34 PM Eastern Daylight Time, LMHl@nrc.gov
writes:
Dr. Kymn,
FYI - Jill Lipoti from NJ just spoke with Dave and told him that you had
mentioned that an individual had indicated to you that there was a problem with
service water at either Salem or Hope Creek (plant not specified) - that's who
he was on the phone with when you called.

Jill informed Dave that you indicated that this individual would contact the
NRC via the hotline. We have not received any info yet.

Regarding the Sec'y/ SRM paper - I'm still trying. I don't see it as being
available through the NRC internet website or ADAMS yet. It might be on admin
hold before release. I promise to get it to you ASAP (but that might not be
until next week).

Thanks,
Leanne
610-337-6926

Information in thi' record was dekle1d
in accordance with the Ifoedom of !jlfl:lAtc,
Act, exemptions 7(
FOIA.


